
BOYS SOCCER

The Baseball team is yet again off to a hot start.  The boys are
now 13 - 2 overall and are playing some great baseball.  
Tournament season will conclude this weekend and they will
face Angleton on the road in their first district game on the
12th before returning home on Friday the 15th to face
Angleton again.   The boys also had a chance to get the kids
involved with their buddy program which continues to grow!   
Best of Luck this season and as Coach says “Head down and
keep working!”

BASEBALL

SOFTBALL
The girls softball program is
now 11 - 5 overall and 1 - 1 in
district play.  Coach Hunter
has played a tough schedule for
the girls and they have risen to
the occasion!  The team will
travel to Santa Fe on Tuesday
in what is sure to be a
showdown as it historically has
been.  The next home game is
on March 19th vs Texas City.  
Be sure to come out and cheer
on our Lady Mustang Softball
program!  

On February 7th, 4 of our
outstanding senior
athletes signed their letter
of intent to play collegiate
athletics. Congratulations
to Marshall Odom -
University of Utah, Sam
Reihle - Stephen F. Austin
University, Trent Baker -
University of Kentucky, and
Adam Buffington - Army
at West Point.   

Signing Day
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Both Varsity teams are
excelling on the tennis
court these days.  Recently,
at the Laporte and Katy
tournaments, many players
came away with a lot of
hardware! The team is just
about a month away from
the district tournament.  
Circle the 25th and 26th of
April as the new
Friendswood Tennis Center
will be host for that event!  
Best of luck to Coach Cook
and our Tennis team!

The boys and girls track program is rolling! The girls
are fresh off a meet championship down in
Brazosport this past weekend.  Several outstanding
team and individual efforts contributed to winning
the 74th annual Gulf Coast relays.  The boys are
getting excellent contributions from all over the team.  
Both Coach Copeland and Coach Clements are
building a championship product and will have both
teams in line for a chance at the district title in April.  
Good luck Mustang Track and Field!

SPRING TENNIS

BOYS AND GIRLS TRACK AND FIELD

BOYS AND GIRLS
LACROSSE
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The boys and girls Lacrosse
teams have hit their stride in the
spring season.  The boys, 7-1
overall and 2-0 in district,
continue to dominate the net
averaging almost 15 goals per
outing defeating Episcopal on
Monday 16-6. The girls program
has been stellar the past few
years and Coach McBride will
have this team equipped to
make a strong case as a
Regional representative in the
playoffs!

PART 2


